



## Kymbrook and Thurleigh Primary Schools Federation Head teacher: Mrs Sarah Moore

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Moore
30 <sup>th</sup> October 2018
Dear Parents/Carers
Safeguarding and Child Protection
All adults working in a school have a duty to follow child protection procedures. Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is everyone's responsibility.
All our staff care very much about all the children in our school and are collectively responsible for them. They have regular training in up to date policy and practise associated with safeguarding and child protection and undertake their duty of care extremely seriously.
This training covers the main areas of:
Neglect, Emotional abuse, Physical abuse and Sexual abuse.
It also covers Domestic Violence and Abuse; Parental Substance Misuse (drugs and alcohol); and Preventing Radicalisation.
Please be aware that if we are at all concerned about a child's wellbeing or safety, a member of staff will follow up that concern in the most appropriate manner.
Yours sincerely
Sarah Moore
Head Teacher